
Devon County Council Woodville Road, Exmouth (Waiting Restrictions) Amendment Order  
 

Devon County Council propose to make this order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
for Woodville Road, Exmouth. 
 
The introduction of No Waiting At Any Time on a specified length of Woodville Road, 
Exmouth. There will be the usual exemptions including those in relation to picking up/setting 
down passengers, loading/unloading goods and disabled persons vehicles. 
 
The introduction of Motorcycles Only 8am-8pm on specified lengths of Woodville Road, 
Exmouth.  
 
The draft order, plan and statement of reasons may be seen at https://devon.cc/tro from 17 
May 2023. Free bookable computer use is available during the opening hours of Devon 
Libraries. Documents are also available to view during normal office hours at the address 
below. 
 
Objections and other comments specifying the proposal and the grounds on which they are 
made must be in writing to the address below or via https://devon.cc/tro to arrive by 8 June 
2023. Receipt of submissions may not be acknowledged but those received will be considered. 
If you make a submission, please be aware that your comments will be anonymised prior to 
being sent to Highway & Traffic Orders Committee (HATOC) members for consideration or 
being published on the Council’s website. Your data may be shared within Devon County 
Council and with our partner agencies. Your personal details will be kept confidential in line 
with the Privacy Notice at https://devon.cc/troprivacy and will only be shared in accordance 
with the terms of this Privacy Notice or to comply with the Council’s legal obligations 
 
17 May 2023 
Reference AJ/DEV001/363  Website Reference 6080 
Director of Legal & Democratic Services, County Hall, Topsham Road, Exeter EX2 4QD 
 
Statement of Reasons 
 
It is proposed to introduce two lengths of motorcycle parking only (8am-8pm) and one section 
of no waiting at any time on Woodville Road to provide parking for the adjacent business once 
the zonal residents parking is introduced in this street and surrounding area. This is a result of 
recent changes to Devon County Council’s residents parking policy that would have prevented 
such parking taking place. 
 
Specifically, the restrictions are proposed to preserve or improve the amenities of the area 
which the road runs through. 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdevon.cc%2Ftro&data=05%7C01%7Clegal-trafficorders-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7C1b55bd78958846af9a6908dab5b77aeb%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%7C0%7C0%7C638022096885945998%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uXB2qF8k1O7xtsOWQAivZRz3e6mgrYNdL8TvVbQFFZc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdevon.cc%2Ftro&data=05%7C01%7Clegal-trafficorders-mailbox%40devon.gov.uk%7C1b55bd78958846af9a6908dab5b77aeb%7C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%7C0%7C0%7C638022096885945998%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uXB2qF8k1O7xtsOWQAivZRz3e6mgrYNdL8TvVbQFFZc%3D&reserved=0
https://devon.cc/troprivacy

